

Dear GRP ID Members,

As we near the end of term 2 we thought to highlight some deadlines we have regarding some of the GRP ID specific activities. So please have a closer look below.

We will now be circulating fortnightly newsletters, so that all our members have a chance to see updates from the GRP in International Development. We, like you, dislike being over-emailed so we are trying to cut this down as well. If you would like any GRP ID relevant news to be circulated to our network, please ensure you send your items in for review by Wednesday each week to be considered.



We are proud to announce that Sir Hilary Beckles, Vice-Chancellor from the University of West Indies, an eminent environmental campaigner and scholar, will be coming to the University of Warwick in April. He will be giving a Public Lecture around the theme of reparatory justice, along with a masterclass as well. We

Amjad for taking time out for talking to us about eye-opening and insightful ideas around whistleblowing and crimes in the financial world.

aim to have a few more events and activities that the esteemed Professor will be holding, so do watch this space!

We are still accepting abstract submissions from those interested at presenting their research around our annual theme of Democracy and Development, at the GRP ID Annual PG Conference. Please submit by **April 12 (noon).** More information here.

Our Annual Postgraduate Conference will take place on **Thursday 13 June.** This one-day conference is designed to give postgraduate students from different research areas an opportunity to present and discuss their research and form new connections with their colleagues across different disciplines. Please register your place at the PG Conference here

In our last newsletter, Marco Haenssgen's project details were written incorrectly.

Marco Haenssgen was given seed funding support for his large interdisciplinary research project on antimicrobial resistance (AMR). The project responds to the GCRF Call on "Health in Context" and will involve mixed-methods research and community- led development programmes in rural Thailand, Laos, and Cambodia.

Finally.. If you would like to submit an application for seed funding, we have very limited funds available so do hurry! Our final deadline for submissions is Friday 22 March 2019.

For further information on our seed funding guidelines, please see here.



Our Annual Photography Competition is still accepting submission for the photography prizes. For further information on the guidelines, t&c's, please refer to our webpage here.

<u>Subscription Disclaimer:</u> If you no longer wish to subscribe to our mailing list or receive details or event and activity updates please <u>unsubscribe here</u>. If you wish to update your details please fill out a <u>new membership form here</u> and we will manually update your changes.







Find Out More